Lloyd Keith #-R

Mumby Czz 27/44

Lloyd Keith Mumby, 55, died Sunday, Dec. 23, at Marenga Marengal Hamilal Marengo Memorial Hospital.

Funeral services were conducted Thursday at the United Methodist Church in Victor, with the Rev. James Schutter officiating. Organist was Linda Goad, and vocalist was Rick Gates.

Pallbearers were Marvin Grieder, Scott, Tim, Wade and Wayland Mumby, and Douglas Vavroh, Honorary bearers were Gene Atkinson, Ronny Cronbaugh, Bill Feller, Gerald and LeRoy Foster, Richard Grieder, Frank Hollopeter, Bruce Mall, Jim McIlrath, John McGuire and Jack Tuttle.

Burial was in Zion Ceme-

tery south of Ladora.

The son of Lloyd and Edna Christman Mumby, he was born Jan. 16, 1935, on the family farm north of Ladora. He attended rural school, and he graduated from Belle Plaine High School in 1953.

He was married to Charleen Smith June 24, 1955, in Marengo. The couple farmed in Iowa County. Mr. Mumby was a member of the Mid Iowa Driving Association and was past president of the Ladora Saddle Club.

He is survived by his wife, Charleen; four daughters, Betty Lou Harp of Belle Plaine, Debbie Sue Bennington of Sedalia, Mo., Mary Lynn Briggs of Prescott and Patti Jo Selk of Grinnell; six grandchildren; his mother, Edna Mumby of Belle Plaine; one sister, Hila Grieder of Hartwick; and one brother, Garry of Hartwick. He was preceded in death by his father; one brother, Richard; and one sister, Mary Lou Mumby.